## Thames View Infants





**Bastable Avenue** Barkina Essex, ĪG11 0LG 020 82704317 07950 440 843 (texts only)

Paul Jordan Headteacher Paul.Jordan@TVlacademy.org

Claire Smith Deputy Headteacher Claire.Smith@TVlacademy.org



21 April 2022

Dear Parents/Careers.

## The 2022 Nursery Families' visit to The Epping Ongar Railway



We are pleased to invite you to join us on our 2022 Nursery family visit to The Epping Ongar Railway. The visit takes place on the date shown below. It is going to be a wonderful family day out at a beautiful location in the Essex countryside.



All Nursery Children will visit Epping Ongar Railway on Tuesday 10th May

(Please note that Nursery will be closed for normal sessions on that day)

The Epping Ongar Railway is a Heritage Railway in South-West Essex. There's a lot to see and do at this beautiful station and the children will even get the opportunity to go on a special train ride into the Essex Countryside. We're sure that this will be a lovely day out for all of our Nursery children, they'll all have lots of fun and make lots of SPIRP) lovely memories.



Please note that all of the children will need to have a parent or family member (18+) present with them during the visit. This is a 'family visit' and is the first of two occasions during your child's year in our Nursery when you will be invited to accompany us 'as a family' on a special day out.

Please also note that you will need to bring a picnic along for yourself and your child.

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.



We really need your support to make this visit a great success, it is going to be a great experience to share with your child and we are all really excited about going. I love trains and I'm going to be coming along too.

The total cost of the visit to school will be approximately £2,730 (or, in other words, £35 per child); however, we will use school funds to subsidise some of the cost incurred. Accordingly, we kindly ask

you to help us by contributing £20 per family (child + 1 adult), which we ask you to pay asap via ParentMail.

If you have difficulty in paying, then it is important that you speak to either Donna Bonifacio or Kelly Ager as soon as possible.

Please note that this is a family visit and without your contribution we will not be able to take either you or your child on this visit.

If you have any questions, please come and talk to us as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Paul Jordan *Headteacher* 



